

November 2017

Dear Director,

The IEU is taking the national case for equal pay for early childhood teachers to the industrial tribunal. We need your help and support to fight this case. Fill out our survey.

John Quessy Secretary, Independent Education Union of Australia NSW/ACT Branch

## Read the latest from your Union



**Hearing the Indigenous voice** 

Many early learning centres have Reconciliation Action Plans (RAPs) and actively work to include Indigenous understanding into their centre or preschool.





Equal Remuneration - help needed

Members would be aware that the IEU is currently running a case in the Fair Work Commission for equal pay for early childhood teachers and directors with primary teachers and other professionals.



Are developers gouging parents?

Developers and landlords are inflating the cost of childcare and condemning children to spending their childhood in crappy environments, Early Childhood Consultant Lisa Bryant writes.

## **Read more**



A degree matters

The State of Early Learning Report 2017 shows slightly less NSW children are presenting at school developmentally vulnerable compared to the national average.

## Take a look

## **Read more**



Be a part of our Facebook community – get important updates, chat with other teachers and support staff globally! Have your say! facebook.com/ieunswact

